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I strongly oppose eliminating mail-in voting in Oregon. This has been a success and 

one of many across the nation. I live in a retirement town and can't imagine lines of 

people with walkers and canes, standing in line to vote. I equally remember having 

young children, babies on the hip, another grabbing my shirt wanting to leave. It's an 

absolute Republican LIE that there is any fraud in mail-in voting. You've already seen 

them lie about truck loads of fake ballots delivered at night in Michigan or Wisconsin 

in 2020, without mail-in voting. They just endlessly make up lies to throw out votes. 

They're deranged and power-mad. NO. Protect Oregonians access to the ballot and 

reject all of this Republican nonsense. 


